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New Managed Care Dental Benefits Administrator Selected 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has selected LIBERTY Dental Plan of Nevada 

(LIBERTY) as the new Managed Care Dental Benefits Administrator (DBA) effective January 1, 2018, to serve 

recipients enrolled in a Managed Care Organization (MCO) in urban Washoe and urban Clark counties.  As 

of July 1, 2017, all dental services including prior authorizations and claims are being processed through 

Fee-for-Service until LIBERTY begins operations on January 1, 2018. 

Dental providers serving Medicaid recipients must be enrolled with Nevada Medicaid.  Dental providers who 

are fully enrolled with Nevada Medicaid may begin the credentialing process with LIBERTY effective 

immediately, to serve MCO recipients.  

Providers may learn more about LIBERTY at www.libertydentalplan.com.  

 

http://www.libertydentalplan.com/

